
 

March 1, 2025 

On behalf of the St. Clair Shores Figure Skating Club Board of Directors and Reflections on Ice Show Committee, we 

would like to extend an invitation for you to become part of our annual Ice Show. Whether you are placing a business 

ad or becoming a corporate sponsor, your support is greatly appreciated. 

We are a non-profit organization committed to providing our athletes with a complete training program for the 

recreational to the world competitive skater. Reflections on Ice Show is our biggest fundraiser of the year, filling the 

arena for each of the four performances. Performances are Friday, April 25th at 7:30 pm, Saturday April 26th at 1:00 

pm & 7:30 pm, and Sunday, April 27th at 2:00 pm. 

Reflections on Ice will feature Sectional, National and World competitors, as well as skaters at all levels from the  

St. Clair Shores Figures Skating Club, and the St. Clair Shores Learn to Skate Program. 

On behalf of our skaters, we thank you for your generous donation that makes this all possible. 

Sincerely, 

Tekla Warezak 

SCSFSC Board Member 

ROI Program Chair 
 
Non-profit Tax ID  23-7429749 


